Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/21/2021 8:28:59 PM

First name: Marilyn

Last name: Gary Gilmore

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

We are concerned about the expansion project. We are worried about the pollution to Lake Superior, destroying
of the forest, the lack of employees and keeping what you have in good condition. With the climate warming,
more snow will need to be made getting water out of Lake Superior. Thank you, Gary and Marilyn Gilmore, 211
Norbakken Rd. PO Box 284, Lutsen, Minnesota 55612



